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Two years ago MB Manufacturing relocated from Rockaway to beautiful Blairstown NJ. The move has paved the
way for us to become a more innovative and flexible company. We now operate in a more spacious building, allowing us to
better meet and exceed our customer’s expectations. We are better equipped to accommodate large quantity orders, but still
small enough to understand the very specific needs of each client. MB is currently working to become even more efficient by
decreasing set up time, adding new procedures to our inspection process, and most importantly obtaining feedback from our
customers. Clientele feedback is pertinent o the success of any company. If something didn’t quite work, how can we serve
you better? [f something worked well, we’ll use that knowledge to our advantage. We would like to take this opportunity to
extend an open invitation to all of our customers to make an appointment for a visit,
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MB Manufacturing is very proud to announce that we have recently been chosen as a Certified
Supplier for AREVA. We have been a consistent supplier for the company for over 5 years. Out of
30,000 vendors, only 170 were chosen in North America to be honored at the AREVA Certified
Suppliers event. On June 4 Mark traveled to Washington D.C, for the occasion and was presented with
this award by CEO Anne Lauvergeon (pictured left with Mark and his wife Christine). In order to be
recognized, each vendor had to meet a wide range of criteria concerning innovation, environmental
protection, occupational safety and product quality. We have also been registered with the Office of
Defense Controls Compliance, and we are [ITAR certified. We are currently working diligently toward
[SO certification, and hope to achieve that in the next few months. MB Manufacturing has already
been recognized for our exceptional quality by various companies such as Raytheon, Celestica, [TT,
and Texas Instruments.

MB Manufacturing welcomes its newest employee! Bringing over 30 years of experience to the job, Gil Repetto is an exciting
new asset to our team. Though our staff remains small, what we lack in numbers we certainly more than make up for in skill and
dedication. In closing, this newsletter is the first of many to be distributed monthly. Each month we will write about the new innovations
happening at MB. If you would like to receive this newsletter, please subscribe by sending me an email at: cs@mb-mfg.com



